I am very concerned on having this kind of this in my area, it's bad enough we have this many homeless in our area and the strain they put on our resources but now we are encouraging more and more of them to come from other locations outside the city to these places that it's just going to cost us more and more money in the end.

I am very disappointed in what is going on and would like this moved to a different location, or with the amount of vacant commercial places downtown turn them into places for these ppl...

it's hard enough to pay to live in London and afford food for my family now I have to pay for ppl who have made bad mistakes or have mental issues...

I understand these ppl need help but ppl who pay their taxes and contribute to society need help as well... and something like this would hurt me and many other ppl.. who says we do this and more city's bus them down to London as they r doing now to get rid of their issue..

Find a better way to take care of this problem.. this is a band-aid not a solution. Rob J